By The Barnyard Gate December Newsletter 2010

PARENTS,

Fall is among us! This is the time of year for the flu bug and other illnesses. Please help us by following our sick policies. If your child leaves with fever they can NOT return until they have been fever FREE for 24 hours. We ask now that EVERY child have a Crib sheet for their mat at Nap time, And remember all items must fit in a backpack!!!!!

CONGRATS TO THE TEACHER OF THE MONTH MS. ASHLEY P. OUR TOTS TEACHER! THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR HARD WORK! WE REALLY APPRECIATE IT!! KEEP UP THE GREAT WORK!

We would like to take a moment to "Thank" all of our awesome teachers for an outstanding job they do here at the Barn. Please help us by showing your appreciation to your child's teacher.

"CHRISTMAS AT THE BARN" will be held this Saturday 12/4/10 from 12:30pm - 3pm. Please come and enjoy the performance by our very own children from Pk-A, Pk-B, Jump Start and our schoolers". They all have worked very hard. I want to thank the parents for having them here early on practice days. And, to our teachers for their hard work and dedication to the program. Photo's with Santa, Face painting, The Christmas Story, Games and prizes, Arts and Crafts. Big Slide, Train Ride & Letters to Santa will be here for your childs enjoyment. If your child is performing please check your arrival time at your childs door or the front entrance.

Please Bring a wrapped (\$1.00 Book) for your child's Book exchange on Thursday Dec.23 (That is also their X-mas Party)

The barn will be closed for: Christmas on Fri; December 24th (all day) & New Years on

Fri; January 31st (all day)

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR FROM OUR FAMILY TO YOURS...

We are in need of more cookies and drinks. You may drop off any time this week. Office/Kitchen!



THE BARN TEAM:

TRAIL BOSS: MR. RUSTY

COW

HEARDLER

MS. LINDA

HOSS:

MR. RUSTY

YODAL 'N COWGIRL: MS. DONNA

RANCH HAND: MS. AMBER

